
Mask Policy:

For the safety and comfort of  all FRESHFARM customers, we strongly encourage you

to continue wearing a mask. If  you are vaccinated, you may choose to shop without

a mask in accordance with the new CDC guidance. Thank you for helping us keep

our market community safe.

All customers are expected to comply with FRESHFARM’s safety rules in order to enter
the market space, including ongoing mask requirements at select locations. As a private
nonprofit organization, FRESHFARM has the right to implement additional safety
measures beyond the regulations required by any local or state rulings, in accordance
with CDC guidance to ensure public safety at farmers markets.  Children under the age of
two are exempt from wearing a mask.

Under the Americans with Disabilities Act, a private business must consider reasonable
modifications to their face mask policy in order to accommodate individuals with a
disability. However, the business is not required to allow an individual with a disability to
enter if  it poses a direct threat to the health orsafety of  others. As such, we reserve the
right to deny entry to any individual refusing to wear a face mask for any reason. We will,
however, do our best to provide you with reasonable accommodations such as
pre-order/pickup whenever possible (view options here). Our ability to offer reasonable
accommodations may vary by market location depending on a variety of  factors including
customer volume and staff availability.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/outdoor-farmers-markets.html?utm_source=FMC+Contact+List&utm_campaign=b11341f21c-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_03_25_05_21_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_f4a6cbdaad-b11341f21c-76593489&goal=0_f4a6cbdaad-b11341f21c-76593489&mc_cid=b11341f21c&mc_eid=75df7bd0e6
https://www.adasoutheast.org/ada/publications/legal/ada-and-face-mask-policies.php
https://www.freshfarm.org/covid-19-shopping-alternatives

